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Our Mobile Unit.

GM@safeharborbroadcasting.org          facebook.com/safeharborbroadcasting

Welcome to our Development Director, Ernest Whipple.

Look for him around town and let him know you’d like to support

Safe Harbor Broadcasting.

Call or text him directly at 907-435-7846.

Magnetic signs adorn the 1999 Suzuki

The E-Mail Bag

‘It’s my go-to station every day.

Thank you!”

C.J., Alaska

“I get Up & At ‘Em every week-

day morning.”

J.D., Alaska

“I  am so thankful for this sta-

tion.”

                         H.G., Alaska

Lutheran Pastor
Offers Daily

Encouragement.

Pastor Heidorn

Many thanks to Pastor Gregory

Heidorn of Faith Lutheran

Church in Homer.  He offers a daily

encouragement in a three minute

segment each weekday morning at

about 10:40 on Safe Harbor Broad-

casting.

  The segments are instructional,

educational, inspirational and

encouraging.  Many thanks for this

much appreciated addition.

The question arises...do you

need a mobile unit?  At this

point, the only real benefit is

that the old Suzuki has become

an extremely visible rolling

billboard.

  Even at the Homer landfill I

was asked about Safe Harbor

Broadcasting.  That is exactly

the desired response.

  So, as I roll around Homer we

are sharing the good news that

there is a local, Christian music

station serving the community

24 hours a day.

  The fact that there are a few

antennas on the roof (though

they are for amateur radio) gives

the appearance of being a very

serious mobile unit.

Can You Help?
Our short-term financial goal is for

ten local churches, families,

individuals or businesses to donate

$50
a month for the next year.

This includes two sponsorship

announcements each day.

If that seems do-able, go to

www.safeharborbroadcasting.org

and click on the donate button.


